Special School Board Meeting
January 29, 2019

A special meeting of the Redbank Valley School Board was held on Tuesday, January 29,
2019 at 6:30 p.m. in the Redbank Valley High School Library. The following members were in
attendance: Jason Barnett, Ann Kopnitsky, Bill Reddinger, Donald Nair, Darren Bain and Linda
Ferringer, Chad Shaffer, Dee Bell and Carrie Adams were absent.

The special meeting was called to order at 6:30 p.m. by Bill Reddinger, Vice-President.

Mr, Reddinger asked if there were any public comments. There were none,

Mr. Reddinger noted that the executive session would be stricken from the agenda.

Mr. Reddinger stated that the purpose of the special meeting was to approve a preliminary
budget for 2019-20,

A brief discussion pertaining to the preliminary budget took place.

A motion was made by Darten Bain, seconded by Ann Kopnitsky, to approve 2019-20
preliminary budget. Motion Carried Unanimously.

Mr. Reddinger stated that the preliminary budget is accurate.

He then asked for additional Board items. Budget timeline and the preliminary budget
figures were discussed.

M. Reddinger asked for public comments. There were none.

A motion was made by Donald Nair, seconded by Ann Kopnitsky, to adjourn the special
meeting at 6:40 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,
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Sherri McGinnis
Board Secretary




